
AUBURN HILLS PHASE 7 – PRELIMINARY PLAT 

720 E 600 SOUTH 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

MARCH 17, 2022 

 

Summary: Auburn Hills LLC. is seeking preliminary approval for Phase 7 of their 
Auburn Hills development.  This proposes 41 single family lots to be 
built on approximately 15 acres. 

ZONING: R-1 Residential 

UTILITIES:   

Power: To be constructed with development 
Culinary: To be constructed with development 
Sewer: To be constructed with development 
Irrigation: To be constructed with development  

 
 

NOTES:  

Property line along canal and city property needs to be evaluated to clarify current 
ownership.  Auburn Hills LLC has agreed to dedicate land along canal to the City 
thus preventing a “no man’s land.”   

A chain-link fence has been installed along the northeasterly boundary of the canal.  
Installation of combustible fence and/or materials by owner to be prohibited on 
plat, or CC&R, and buyers to be notified of the risks.  Canal Company/City not to 
be liable for fence damaged by fire. 

Lots 101 and 102 at reduced area in exchange for additional dedication of portions 
of 770 E, 800 E, and 700 S.  These lots meet the minimum width requirements but 
are reduced in depth. 

The boundaries along 700 S and 800 E should be marked as having no rights of 
access from the lots along the road/property boundary. 

Boundary adjustment to be made for Lot 87 to clear up title for original layout of 
canal and Rolling Hills. 



Easement for irrigation main needs to be added to lot 87.  This will affect setbacks 
for this lot.  Foundation will need to be outside of the easement and no permanent 
structures may be built over the mains, including concrete.  No trees to be planted 
near enough that the root systems will interfere with the pipes. 

 

Electrical component delays are estimated to be 2.5 years. 
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